



## 2017 FEB 22 AM Town of North Reading Massachusetts

Community Planning



## MINUTES

## Tuesday, January 3, 2017

Mr. Mauceri, Chairperson called the Tuesday, January 3, 2017 meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at 7:36p.m. in Room 14 of the North Reading Town Hall, 235 North Street, North Reading, MA.

**MEMBERS** 

PRESENT:

Warren Pearce, Chairperson

William Bellavance, Vice Chairperson

Jonathan Cody, Clerk Christopher Hayden

Joseph Veno

STAFF

PRESENT:

Danielle McKnight, AICP

Town Planner/Community Planning Administrator

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:

Robert Mauceri, Chairperson

Stephen O'Leary, Vice Chairperson

Kathryn Manupelli, Clerk (arrived at 8:12pm)

Michael Prisco Jeffrey Yull The Community Planning Commission members attended the Board of Selectmen meeting for a joint discussion for recommendations of the Economic Development Committee for the disposition of the property at 104 Lowell Road (Pulte Homes) and discussion of medical/recreational marijuana

Respectfully submitted,

Jonathan Cody, Clerk